

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

7th June, 2017

Dear Parents,

After school clubs are starting this half term, with effect from week commencing 12^{th} June, with children who have had their names on the waiting lists.

If your child has a place, he/she will bring home a slip giving details. If your child was in a club last half term, they will no longer be able to attend that club this half term, with the exception of Lego, Netball and Girls' Football clubs as there are no waiting lists for these clubs.

There will be a Rounders club for Year 6 on a Tuesday. Year 6 children will be spoken to about this.

Choir, Chess and Recorders will not change and will continue with the same pupils.

We are continuing to offer after school clubs organised by Premier Sport. These are Cricket on a Monday and Athletics on a Thursday. These clubs are for all year groups. These will be led by professional coaches from 'Premier Sport' who run coaching and clubs in many schools within Cambridgeshire and nationally. These sessions will incur a cost and bookings will only be taken online. You are still able to book onto these clubs and further information can be obtained from Mrs. Clarke in the School Office.

Yours sincerely,

N. Bayes (Mrs.)
Deputy Headteacher















